
From: Mandeville, Douglas
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 9:31 AM
To: Sarah Fields
Subject: RE: NRC Guidance re Ore Buying Stations

Sarah - 

I'm working on getting a copy of the ore buying station guidance into 
ADAMS.  When it is 
available, I'll send along the accession number and a link to the 
document.  

One other piece of historical guidance that may be useful is NUREG/CR-
5569, "Health Physics 
Positions Data Base".  Page 161 of this document discusses licensing for
crushing of uranium 
ore.  The document is available in ADAMS under Accession number 
ML093220108.  This link 
should also take you to the document:

http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML0932/ML093220108.pdf

Doug

-----Original Message-----
From: Sarah Fields [mailto:sarah@uraniumwatch.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 4:48 PM
To: Mandeville, Douglas
Subject: NRC Guidance re Ore Buying Stations

Dear Mr. Mandeville,

In today's meeting between the NRC and Mineral Ablation, an NRC staff 
person referenced an 
old NRC guidance related to ore buying stations.  I would like a copy of
that guidance or a link to 
the guidance.

Thank you,

Sarah Fields
Uranium Watch


